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Mayor’s Message 

Good afternoon,  

  I wanted to give you an update on some recent activity in Pleasant View. 

  The City staff has been hard at work taking calls and working with businesses to come into our 
fine City. 

  Out on the North end of Highway 89, we are proud to announce the arrival of Arnold Machinery, 
TJF Heating and Blue Sun in the Stone Field Complex.   

 

Just North of this location, a charter school has received a General Plan 
amendment to locate there.  This is Capstone Classical Academy serving 
grades 6 through 12.   

     

Down along 2700 N and 600 W off to the West, a Planned Unit Development for single level patio 
homes has received a zone change to move forward.   

  Over on 2700 N and Rulon White Bl. on the North West corner we have a convenience store, gas 
station, car wash and restaurant is getting ready to start construction on the facility and to extend 
Rulon White Bl. to the North.  The City is currently working with CSM to continue Rulon White all 
the way to the North so that it will intersect with Parkland Dr. which will provide access for those 
businesses once the median is installed on 2700 N. making Parkland a right in and right out     
only.  This improvement will also provide the needed access to our future Commercial              
Development Area that we have partnered with Farr West City on to provide a Retail Hub and in-
crease our sales tax base.   

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Toby Mileski 



Come meet the  

Pleasant View City Candidates for Mayor and City Council 

on 

October 5th at 6:00 PM 

at 

City Hall, 520 W Elberta Drive 
MAYOR CANDIDATES (vote for one): 

Leonard Call    Toby Mileski    

3720 N 600 W    3325 N 1000 W 

801-782-3192    801-782-9111 

emtcall@aol.com   toby.mileski@yahoo.com  

 

CITY COUNCIL CANDIDATES (vote for two): 

Nate Arrington   Dale L. Roberts 

3256 N 750 W    1667 W Pleasant View Drive 

801-782-8881    801-737-9698 

natearrington95@gmail.com  droberts4@farmersagent.com  

Steven Gibson    David Chugg 

3141 N 325 W    4366 N 175 W 

801-786-0280    801-499-7562 

Steve.gibson@msn.com  dchugg@yahoo.com 

General Election Information 

 

Ballots will be mailed out on October 16th and you can vote once you receive your 

ballot.  For your convenience there is a BALLOT DROP BOX located outside City Hall 

in the East parking lot (see picture). 

 

For voter information, including candidate profiles, polling locations, sample ballots, 

etc., please visit vote.utah.gov 
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Recreation Registration 

 Boys Basketball- 3rd grade to 9th Grade   

Registration window is October 1st through October 31st on-line at www.pleasantviewcity.com 

Grades 3rd through 9th (Approx. Ages 9-15) 

Register based on the grade child is currently enrolled. 

Season runs January 
through February 

$52/season 

(Includes t-shirt) 

P.V. City CERT 

 

It’s time for a new round of training.  This 
time it will be on Saturdays, October 14th 
and 28th, and November 11th.  Classes 
will start at 8:00 A.M. and end around 

1:00 P.M.   

All classes are in the basement of the City 
Office Building.  Anyone interested in    
effectively helping their family and    
neighbors in a disaster situation is       

welcome.   

As you’ve no doubt noticed, the earth is 
in turmoil, so it’s a great time to learn 

some simple skills that will really make a           
difference when disaster strikes.   

Class size is limited, so register promptly.  
Call 703-380-6150 or send your name and 

address to PVCERT@comcast.net  

We’d like to extend a big THANK YOU to those who pick up garbage, support our                                     
recreation activities and public events, and make Pleasant View such a great                                                
place to live.  You are truly the heart of Pleasant View and we appreciate your                                       
support! 

 

 

Lomond View Elementary School is in need of STAR Tutors to help read to the students.  Please 
contact Lomond View Elementary for more information at (801) 452-4780. 

 

The next time you stop into City Hall, please say hello to our new employees.  Mandy Forsgren is our new 
Planning Tech/Admin Assistant in the front office and Kyle Staheli is new in our Recreation Department.  
Please give them both a warm welcome, they’re great additions to our city and we’re pleased to have them 
both.  

Please don’t forget to pick up after your 
dog(s) when you’re out in the city parks, 
along the walking path, etc.   

Thank you 

http://www.pleasantviewcity.com

